
Gifts of appreciated Stock.  A way to benefit while doing good. 

 The Prairie School Foundation processed its first gifts of stock as 2017 came to a 

close.  Because there are several potential benefits, you may want to consider gifts 

of stock when you choose to support the foundation and our Prairie Kids.  With U.S. 

stock markets at an all-time high these gifts are perhaps more attractive than ever. 

Generally when stock is transferred to a charitable organization, like the Prairie 

School Foundation, any appreciated gain with that stock transfers with the shares.  

The foundation’s policy is to sell the shares as soon as possible upon their receipt.  

Because the foundation is a tax-exempt organization it pays no taxes on any gains.  

Here’s how you benefit: 

You may receive an income tax deduction for the full current value of the 

transferred stock based on how you prepare your taxes.  

You will avoid the capital gains tax on the shares you give regardless of how much 

the stock has appreciated and the tax bracket you are in. 

You may avoid the healthcare tax on net investment income determined by how 

you prepare your taxes. 

Here are some examples of how Prairie schools could benefit: 

• The foundation has worked closely with campus leaders to identify 
priorities that need funds beyond what the tax base can supply.  Here is a 
sampling of those needs: 

• Reading and literacy are among the highest priorities.  Several projects 
have been identified ranging from $1,000 to $10,000. 

• A digital sign for the Prairie Point Campus estimated to cost $50,000. 
• An endowment fund for the Therapy Dog program.  A $50,000 fund would 

yield about $2,500 per year. 
• Buddy Benches for our playgrounds could reduce bullying and loneliness 

for about $8,000.  
Seek professional advice before making this decision: 

Please remember that the Prairie School Foundation does not offer legal, tax or 

investment advice.  Consult your professional advisor before taking action with 

these assets.  The benefits listed above may not be applicable in your particular 

circumstances.  The determination of tax consequences is a matter solely between 

you and your tax advisors.  If you do determine that a stock transfer is a good idea 

for you please contact the Prairie School Foundation’s Executive Director, Randy 



Rumery rrumery@crprairie.org for assistance with stock transfer documents for the 

benefit of the Prairie School Foundation.   
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